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Statement of Attorney Gloria Allred regarding the verdict in Huth v. Cosby 
 

First, we thank the jury for their verdict of compensatory damages that 
they have awarded our client, Ms. Huth. The verdict is $500,000.  Second, we 
thank our client Judy Huth for her courage and many sacrifices to win justice in 
this case. We are honored to represent her.  Third, I want to thank my partners 
Nathan Goldberg and John West for being exceptional litigators and trial lawyers 
in this case, and I want the world to know that I feel blessed that they have both 
been my law partners for so many decades. Fourth, I want to thank all of the 
women who spoke out over the years, and refused to be silent in the face of what 
they believed to be injustice and sexual abuse by powerful men. The late United 
States Supreme Court Justice, Ruth Bader Ginsburg, once said, “Real change, 
enduring change, happens one step at a time.”   

 
Today our client, Judy Huth, won real change because she fought Bill Cosby 

one step at a time over seven and a half years, and she proved with the jury’s 
verdict that Mr. Cosby did sexually assault her when she was a minor, and that he 
should be held accountable for what he did to her.   
 

We are proud of Ms. Huth and our victory against Bill Cosby. 
 

Attorney Gloria Allred 
Representing Judy Huth 
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Judy Huth (right), and her attorney, Gloria Allred (left) 
 


